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June 13, 2016

The Honorable William W. “Bill” Peagler
Berkeley County Supervisor

Post Office Box 6122

Moncks Corner, South Carolina 29461

RE: Lebanon Road Speed Limit
Dear Supervisor Peagler:

Thank you for your recent letter to Governor Haley regarding the speed limits along S-47
(Lebanon Road) and S-309 (Fish Road) in Berkeley County. Your request was forwarded to my
office for review and response.

Since your letter to Governor Haley on May 12, 2016, the Department collected additional
data along the length of Lebanon Road and agreed to lower the speed limit to 50 mph based on
existing roadway conditions. The speed limit signs were installed on May 27.

The Department has coordinated with Berkeley County in recent months regarding the speed
limit on Fish Road. Due to the current condition of the roadway, it was determined that the best
approach would be to temporarily install 45 mph signs until the road can be resurfaced. At that time,
the 45 mph speed limit signs are to be removed, and the roadway may be reevaluated to determine
the appropriate speed limit.

Thank you for your interest in highway safety and operations. If you should have any
questions, please contact our Traffic Engineering office at (843) 740-1665.

Sincerely,

I Wil

Robert T. Clark
District Engineering Administrator
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(=15 Christy A. Hall, P.E., Secretary of Transportation
Andrew T. Leaphart, P.E., Chief Engineer for Operations
Susanne Cooper, Program Coordinator, Office of the Governor
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